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Dear Colleague: 
 
   It is our great pleasure to invite you to the ICQ11 satellite workshop on 'Mathematics 
of Quasi-Periodic Order' to be held in Kyoto (the Research Institute for Mathematical 
Sciences, Kyoto University) from June 21st to 23rd, 2010. This is an announcement for 
those who are willing to participate and/or give a presentation in the workshop. The 
language of the workshop will be English and the duration of each lecture including 
discussion is planned to be about 30-60 minutes, which depends on the contents but also 
your wish can be taken into consideration. 
   Due to the funding situation, we will be able to assist only a limited number of 
participants of their travel expenses within Japan. You are asked to find a travel grant at 
your own responsibility. However, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have 
difficulty in finding other sources and some support from us would be necessary. 
   If you wish to attend the workshop, please provide the following information at your 
earliest convenience, but not later than April 30th, 2010. We will then send you further 
details about the workshop in due course. Thank you! 
 
The information that we would like to have: 

1. Name of the presenter 
2. Co-authors 
3. Affiliations 
4. Contact info (address, phone number, e-mail) 
5. Duration of your stay in Kyoto 
6. Request for hotel arrangement (Yes/No)  

 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Shigeki AKIYAMA Yohji AKAMA Nobuhisa FUJITA 
 

The ICQ11 satellite workshop on 'Mathematics of Quasi-Periodic Order' 
E-mail: icq11math res.tagen.tohoku.ac.jp 


	Organizing Committee of the ICQ11 satellite workshop on
	'Mathematics of Quasi-Periodic Order' at

